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SAVE THE DATE...February 2, 2020 
 

SUPERBOWL PARTY! 

 

POT LUCK side dishes 

 

2ND ANNUAL CHILI COOK OFF 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 
BUNCO 2ND THURSDAY, See you on Jan 9, 2020  
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Jan 3….Lasagna w/WORKIN’ MEN band 
Jan 10…Steak Dinner w/JIM ALLEN band 
Jan 17...Chicken Parmesan w/Brown Sugar band 
Jan 24…Homemade Enchilada Dinner w/Karaoke/DJ 
Jan 31... Pork Tenderloin w/Roy Rockers band 
    Dinners & Entertainment subject to Change,  
Please verify on our website www.Moose1874.org.    
                                 

SAVE THE DATE...MARCH 7, 2020 

 

MOOSE RIDERS CHILI COOK OFF 

Featuring the Fallbrook Kid 

 

More information and Flyer in February 

Calendar...Mark your Calendars! 



 

Your Membership ensures our Children at 

Mooseheart and our Seniors at Moosehaven 

are taken care of!  Renew your membership 

dues now and take advantage of  

Lodge/Chapter SAVINGS! 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter #2267 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails      760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor                                         
Jr. Governor     Robert Fleck Jr.       
Prelate                     Bob Fleck Sr,     
Administrator               Dan Papp       760-310-8031             
Treasurer         Phil Ponto              
1 Year Trustee                  John Turner 
2 Year Trustee                  Alan Kosbab 
3 Year Trustee                  Jim Trageser 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms     Pete Street   
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       John Bissell 
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman                      
Community Service             Jim Trageser 
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 
 

 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310...Meetings 1st & 3rd Wednesdays 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Meridee Reynolds 
Junior Graduate Regent   Lydia Persails 
Junior Regent      Terrie Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Grace Wichert            
Recorder       Charly Papp       

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams      
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     June Fleck 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention    
Community Service    Yvonne Stone 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven   
Activities/Sports     Liz Crewdson 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Carla Albright 
Member       Tina Farrell      

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Susan Huppert 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-20) 
Nancy Browning (3-20) 
Marge Crawford (7-20) 
Bob & June Fleck (10/20) 
Pat Greene (3-20) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-20) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-20) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-20) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-20) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-20) 
Ben Smith (7-20) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 
 

 

 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 
           

 
 

Hello Co-Workers and Moose members 

 

          We have had our Children's Christmas party. 
Thank you Tina and all the volunteers that helped. The 
children had a fun time.   We had food for the kids and 
food for the adults to purchase.  Pictures with Santa is 
always the highlight of the day. 

          We will be having a New Years Eve Dinner and 
Celebration.  We will also have breakfast for those that 

stay and ring in the New Year until midnight  and need a little substance before 
they leave. Please see flyer for more information. 

          Don't forget the Sunday Breakfast. All our cooks are volunteers, so let's   
support them and come for breakfast for great food at a low price. These cooks do 
it from the heart. so tell your friends  how good the food is here at our lodge. 

          We will be starting after Monday Night football may be ending , but we’re 
going to remain open for you, our members.  We will pick up Monday’s with new 
handmade 1/2lb Burgers or Turkey burgers cooked on the charcoal grill and 
served,  Boll Weevil Style (with all the goodies on the side).  

          We continue to have Guitar lessons and jamming on Wednesday nights. 

           Bunco and burgers start up again  on January 9th and continue on the sec-
ond Thursday of every month.  Come out and enjoy the game, win some prizes  
and have some burgers and chili. 

          Don't forget, as members, one of your benefits is the use of the lodge for 
family get together, Weddings, Anniversaries  any special function  in the lodge 
or out in the park as long as the lodge is closed. 

Remember this is your lodge come enjoy it.  

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Fraternally yours 

Phil Persails 

Governor.                                             
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

        
Phil Ponto receiving  

MOOSE OF THE YEAR 

award!  

Congratulations! 



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

 

                                Co-Workers and friends, 

                                                

                                            A BIG Thank You goes out to Tina Farrell who chaired our Children's 

                                  Christmas Party with Santa and her talented helpers.  Those who attended had a 

                                  magical experience with the crafts, meeting Santa and the generous gifts given to 

                                  them by the Women of the Moose.  Next year be sure that the small ones in your 

                                  families have the opportunity to attend the wonderful Children's events...Easter 

                                  and Christmas.   

          The WOTM had a fun and festive Christmas party on Dec. 4th.   There were  games, laughter, 

ornament exchange and great food.  Thank you to all of those who planned and executed the event.  I 

know this is a busy time of year, but it is truly worth the time to spend some at the Moose where you 

get to know your fellow members.   

          DON'T MISS NEW YEAR'S EVE!!   We will dine on Prime Rib dinner, dance the night away 

with the talented Ghostriders band, and finish by ringing in the New Year with party favors and a 

Champagne toast followed by a light breakfast.  All of that for only $35.00.  Get your tickets now   

before we're sold out!   

          In January we will be putting together a nominating committee to line up the board for next 

year.  Be a part of your WOTM chapter and make a difference by volunteering.  I can tell you that I 

have been honored to serve during this year and the added bonus is that I have gotten to know many 

of our members better by attending more social events.  Maybe next year should be your year to dip 

you toe in the water and come work and play with us. Please contact any of the board members if 

you are interested.  

          This is the season of Joy and Gratitude!  I try everyday to choose to see the best in every         

situation and be grateful for all that I have.  My wish for you is to see life as a child...with joy,         

anticipation and wonder, making new friends wherever you go, smiling for no reason, and loving the 

life you create.   

 

Wishing you a wonderful 2020!  

 

Hope to see you at the Lodge!  

Meridee Reynolds 

Sr. Regent      

 

760-822-6021 

Children’s Christmas Party 2019 



 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATOR’S UPDATES 
 Brothers and Sisters of the Lodge. 

          Another month bites the dust!  The time jets by.  I hope the holidays have treated everyone well.  That also 
means a new year has started!  New Year’s resolutions, winter jacket weather and taxes.  I hope you made the New 
Year’s Eve party and had a great time ringing in 2020 with gusto and fun. 
 
          As the new year starts I want to update you all on financial issues facing the Lodge.  This Lodge is the fraternal 
home for all members.  As much as possible the Board of Officers, the Women of the Moose, Committee Members 
and Volunteers strive to provide the activities you desire.  No one here gets paid a dime.  Many of the dinners       
provided are completely donated by the cook crew.  This Lodge accomplishes what it does due to contributions of a 
number of its core leadership group.   
 
          Recently, a number of disastrous events have strained our coffers very heavily.  The septic issues, the tree that 
took out the beer barn, the tree that took out the stage as well as property taxes, sales taxes, liquor licenses, health 
permits etc. have combined to leave us subsisting from week to week.  The failure of members supporting our       
activities has become a major concern.  It cost money just to open our doors. 
 
          As much as I and the Board of Officers do not like to ask for money, it has become the sensible thing to do.  The 
Lodge needs enough money to get our head above water.  If each of you could see your way to donating just $10.00, 
or more if you can, to the Lodge it would be a great help.  The Board of Officers have stepped up and put their    
money where their mouths are.  Each officer has thrown in at least $100.00 each and some more than that.   This is 
not a matter of the Lodge failing and closing.  It is a matter of maintaining the Lodge Home available to serve the 
members.   
 
          Clearly we wish to serve but in order to do so we need your input as well as your volunteer time.  There is a 
suggestion box by the rear patio door.  Please give me your good and bad so broken items can be addressed.  We 
need you to attend functions and dinners.  Please support your Moose home. 
 
          I am looking for members who are smokers to become part of the “Smokers Committee.”  We are required to 
address the smoking policy in light of the new Moose international smoking rules.  Please let me know if you wish to 
be part of solving the problem and maintain equity for the smokers. 
 
          Thank you all for what you do and will do for the Lodge and let’s start the year off right. 

 

Dan Papp, Administrator 

   

To ALL Moose Members of Escondido, 

      We are now signing all members up to the CA/NEV Moose Riders with their applica-

tion and we will be an active committee for the Escondido Lodge.   

http://www.canvmooseriders.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/CANV-Mooserider-app.pdf.  

You do NOT have to  ride a motorcycle to be a member.  You need to want to enjoy visiting 

other Lodges or destinations  and enjoy the scenery during the ride.  The cost is only $10/

year to be a member.  You can click the link above  or type it in your browser to pull up the 

application.  Fill it out and return it to Me, Phil Ponto or Charly Papp. With your dues. 

      Join us for our Meeting at 10:30 AM on January 5th.  

          Don’t forget the best Burgers in town are cooked by Mike & Tom on the 4th Tuesday 

of the month!  SAVE THE DATE?  Our ESMR riders are putting together a Chili Cook Off between Lodges and Groups 

on March 7th., and featuring 31The Fallbrook Kid! 

 

Happy New Year 

Jesse Farrell, Vice President-Extreme South CA/NV Moose Riders (ESMR) 





 







 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park? Now that the Lodge is closed on Saturday’s we have room for indoor 

special events. 

For Details contact:   Dan Papp 760-310-8031 
Lodge1874@mooseunits.org 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think about a  
function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will chair the com-
mittee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         attributes that will 
serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



January 2020 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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